

# Year 3 Newsletter

## Autumn 1 2016

#### Welcome to Year 3!

We hope that you have had a good holiday.

The staff in Year 3 are:

Chestnut Class: Mrs Gaskarth

Juniper Class: Miss Farran

Pine Class: Miss Wilde

Support staff: Mrs Oldfield

Please do not hesitate to talk to us about any issues concerning your child at school.

#### Reading Record

Your child will be bringing home a reading book to practise their reading skills. Please ensure that your child reads at least 3 times each week and has their reading record book signed.



#### **Mathematics**

This half term we will focus on counting forwards and backwards to 100 and beyond. We will be learning our 2, 5, 10, 3, 4 and 8 times tables

### **English**

This half term we will be writing character profiles about heroes and legends.



#### Gods and Mortals!

This half term we will be exploring a fantastic world of mythical creatures and legendary heroes.

We will be learning about Greece and the fortunes of Icarus and Daedalus.



#### Pupil of the Week

For your child to be pupil of the week they must:

- Be prepared and dressed correctly for school
- Come to school on time every day
- Work hard at home and school
- Always behave well



#### P.E. kits

Please ensure that your child has black or navy shorts, white T-shirt and black plimsolls in school.

Year 3 will be swimming this term. A letter with more details will follow.